
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

 
My name is Mrs Mills and I will be your child’s Reception Class 

teacher.  I am really looking forward to welcoming your child to  
Hanbury CE First School, getting to know you and working together 
so that we have a very exciting and productive year.  I hope that 
you enjoy the new challenges and approaches to learning that the  
Reception class has to offer!  I will be working together with the 
fabulous  Mrs Mol who will be in class offering support everyday. 

 
Our aim is to ensure that the children experience a smooth  

transition from the Nursery setting to the Foundation Stage.  
Learning through play is an important part of the school day and the 

children will gradually be eased into more formal learning as the 
year goes on, so that they remain motivated, enthused and eager 

learners.  I will share regular weekly overviews though our Learning  
Journal. I hope all children will leave me as readers,  

writers, mathematicians, explorers but most of all independent,  
confident, kind, little humans.  

 
A bit about me.  I have worked in Key Stage one and two, and have 

been a Reception teacher for the last 9 years. I love Julia  
Donaldson books, singing, dancing, and making school as much fun 
 as possible.  I have a 3 Year old Sunny and have also have an 18 

month old, Tallulah, who both keep me very busy!   
 

Please do not hesitate to contact school if you have any questions or 
queries.  See you in September! :) 


